
  

 

Bantam Civic Association 
______________________________________________________________ 

P.O. Box 22  Bantam, CT 06750 
 

April 5, 2023 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Bantam Civic Association was called to order at 5:02 

p.m. at The Bantam Borough Hall by Paul Griffen, President 

 

Members Present:  Dick Sheldon, Kim Griffen, Val Caron, Jeanie Sanford, Lauren 

Sage, Kyle Towne, JJ Annable, Katie Lapointe, Jeff Porter, and Michael Lyn Cappello 

 

Public:  None 

 

Previous Minutes:  Minutes from March's meeting were presented.  A Motion to 

approve the minutes as corrected made by Val and 2nd made by Dick.  Motion carried 

unanimously.  Correction  is wasn't December's minutes should be March 2023. 

 

Treasurer's Report: Jeanie reported that she received checks from several Farmers 

Market Applications. 

 

Continuing work at the field:  Paul explained what has been happening at the field with 

the boy scouts and some members helping out clearing brush, trees, ground repair, lime, 

stone under pavilion, baseball field, watering new trees and weed wacking areas that have 

been cleared.  The Porta Pot was delivered. 

 

Update on Farmers Market: Katie explained she has almost all the spots filled and has 

had good feedback.  It was discussed to have separate accounts for expenses and Dick 

will set up one for petty cash if needed from the ARP $1,000. 

 

Rental Fees:  The fees' still will be $150 with a $50 deposit towards clean up.  

 

Signs: Paul informed board that the signs are just about ready.  

 

Public Input and Correspondence: None 

 

Any Other Business:  A discussion on other interest such as adult health equipment, 

some place for golfing.   Possibly getting some Bantam items such as t-shirts, hats, mugs.  

The site will be using bantamct.org for the non profit organization. A discussion about 

phone numbers as contact using the Borough Hall 860-567-5681 ext. 101   Kim will 

check with our web site for some changes.  Money from the ARP will go to the purchase 

of new picnic tables.  Checking on fencing to repair the baseball field and if we can block 

off part of the playground from the woods.   
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Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 5:50 made by Lauren and 2nd made by Jeff.  

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kim Griffen 

4-5-23 


